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Goals 
(over next few weeks)

We Are Off to a Great Start!

The children are enjoying their first weeks of school!  

We are learning the routines, sharing with friends and having fun! 

Please feel free to speak with one of us anytime about your child!

We will be touching base via email or phone 

the week of September 17th 

Sharon Marck and Kara Garrod

The enjoyable Pete 

the Cat series, written 

by Eric Litwin and 

James Dean; Eric 

Litwin will be signing 

his books and 

performing at the 

Groesbeck and 

Symmes Township 

library branches on 

October 3rd.  See the 

library website if you 

are interested in more 

details.

-Math: One-to-one 

correspondence-involves 

the act of counting each 

object in a set once, and 

only once with one touch 

per object.

-Dramatic Play: Serving 

up pancakes and waffles 

to our classmates in the 

kitchen

-Science: Exploring and 

painting rocks

-Studio: Experimenting 

with color

Block Center: Testing how 

to balance blocks 

For the children:

Independence skills 

(opening snack, zipping 

backpack…)

For the teachers:

Find the “spark” that will 

help the class to decide 

on a project

For all:

Continue getting to 

know each other!

In the ClassroomAuthor Study Reminders

-Please encourage 

your child to potty 

before school

-Please pack a small 

snack- our snack 

time is only 10 

minutes

-We will be touching 

base via email or 

phone the week of 

September 17th. 


